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Line 3 SRT Incident Investigation and Subway Track 
Continuous Improvement Initiatives 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board on April 11, 2024, adopted the following:  

That the TTC Board 

1. Receive this report for information; and 

2. The TTC Board requests that the City of Toronto’s Auditor General conduct an 
investigation into the systemic causes of the July 24, 2023 Scarborough Rapid 
Transit (SRT) derailment, with the scope of the investigation to include review of 
maintenance records, record keeping and third-party investigative reports.  


